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Manage Costs In Transactional Matters”
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Mandy Price and John Willding of the Dallas office and Jared Applegate
of the Indianapolis office co-authored an article, “How to Properly Budget
and Manage Costs in Transactional Matters,” for the fall 2017 newsletter
of the Dallas–Fort Worth Chapter of the Association of Corporate
Counsel.
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